
If you are planning to vote for 
SMFT’s candidate slate, here’s 
what to do when your SHRM 
election ballot arrives:

•  STOP!

•  Save your e-mail link to the SHRM 
ballot.

• Wait for SMFT instructions on how to 
properly enter names on the ballot. 

• Return your completed ballot before the 30-day deadline.  

We must all vote exactly the same way 
to make our votes count!  Because 
information about the SHRM candidates and 
their terms of office will likely not be released 
until the ballot goes out, SMFT must wait until 
then to determine how the ballots must be 
completed to avoid diluting or nullifying our 
votes.  We will send out instructions within 48 
hours of receiving the ballot. Chapter 
officers, please forward this to your 
chapter members so they are aware.      

For detailed information on SMFT issues, see our Position Paper at: 
www.shrmmembersfortransparency.com   

Email us at: members@shrmmembersfortransparency.com
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Members see.  Members vote.  Vote for change.

[To Unsubscribe:  It is not our intent to e-mail anyone uninterested in SMFT communications.  To unsubscribe, click on 
members@shrmmembersfortransparency.com, use “Unsubscribe” as the subject, and we will promptly delete your address from our mailing list.] 

 Don’t let your vote fall     
   through the cracks!
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